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I strongly oppose HB3390. This bill isn’t solely about fur sales for garments. It 

dramatically affects fly fishing as well. Fur garments have been a staple in all man 

kind since the beginning of time. Fur garments and parts there of as listed directly 

attack anyone and everyone whose cultural heritage has anything to do with fur 

garments. The fiscal impact will be more than a few stores in Portland. As an 

upstanding member in this fine state I seek that the committee will understand the 

impact this will have on constituents across the state. Thank you for your time  


